

Charter members who attended the 50th Anniversary of Fergus Women's Institute. From left—Mrs. John Paton, Mrs. Fred Miller, Mrs. Ray Freure.

"Four things come not back The spoken word, The sped arrow, Time past, The neglected opportunity."



Colpoy's Bay Women's Institute organized in 1910 by Mrs. Alfred Watt, celebrated their 70th Anniversary. From left, members Mrs. A. Caudle, Mrs. D. Caudle, Mrs. H. Brough.

CITIZENSHIP AND EDUCATION

Elmwood — Theme — "God gives every bird its food but does not throw it in the nest." A talk on this theme stressed the necessity for teaching children responsibility.

Willoughby — Roll Call — "How we may show our appreciation as a Canadian citizen." The motto for this meeting was "A good citizen is not content to sit, he finds his own place in the community."

Derry West — Roll Call — "Citizenship is lot of little things — name one."

Strathroy — Ro'll Call — "Tell of a country that is a member of the Associated Country Women of the World."

Bluevale — On the theme, "Communication," a speaker referring to the need of communications between the generations said the both sides should give a little.

Cherry Valley — At a branch meeting the members heard a talk on the subject "The United Nations and what you should know about it." A display of material concerning the U.N. included flags, pictures, leaflets, etc.



Mrs. H. B. Hodgins, a charter member cutting the birthday cake when Birr Women's Institute celebrated its 60th Anniversary.

Marburg — A speaker whose home had been in Germany spoke on the subject "What Benefits Canadian Citizens Have that Those of Other Countries Do Not Have." She described life in Germany, of immigrating to Canada becoming a Canadian citizen, and how proud she was to be one.

Elmhurst — Members of this branch tried a new venture — putting on a three-act play, the proceeds to be given to a Community Museum.

Adamsville — Roll Call — "A Childhood Book That I Liked."